
 

 

Bulletin 

After attending a regular work placement for most of last year Lachie has been 
offered an apprenticeship with our P-TECH industry partner Backwell IXL.  

 
Thanks to Sean Boswell General Manager for supporting our P-TECH Program and 

giving Lachie the opportunity to experience working in a field of work that he 
thought he might be interested in. A very successful “try before you buy” outcome.  

Check out Lachie inspecting a casting 
pattern mould in the workplace and also 
with his IXL Metal Castings apprentice 

team members. 

Congratulations Lachlan 


